

OFFICE OF MAYOR

P.O. Box 1780 Gulfport, MS 39502 Phone: 228-868-5700 Fax: 228-868-5800

City Hall 2309 15th St. Gulfport, MS 39501

April 2, 2014

Council President Ricky Dombrowski Councilman Kenneth Casey Councilwoman Ella Holmes-Hines Councilman F.B. "Rusty" Walker, IV Councilman Myles Sharp Councilman R.Lee Flowers Councilman Cara Pucheu

Dear Councilmembers,

I respectfully present to you the re-appointment of Mr. Marty Warren to serve on the Planning Commission for an additional term of four years. Mr. Warren was originally appointed to the Planning Commission in 2008 and has served with professionalism and commitment to the betterment of our city.

I am confident in Mr. Warren's experience and dedication to the role he serves as a member of the Planning Commission in overseeing future development in our city. Your confirmation of his reappointment will be greatly appreciated. His new term will expire October 31, 2017.

Sincerely yours

Billy Hewes

Mayo